

Rebecca Grill

City Administrator rgrill@westalliswi.gov 414.302.8294

March 16, 2020

Honorable Mayor Devine and Common Council Members

Re: Resolution to approve actions relating to personnel policies and service delivery.

All -

As you are aware, we are working to ensure the health and safety of the residents, visitors, and employees are it relates to the Corona Virus. The situation continues to evolve quickly.

We will share the specifics of this resolution and recommended actions in advance of the meeting, likely on Monday.

Thank you for your patience.

Stay well,

Rebecca Grill

City Administrator

Rebecce n. Stull